
RECEIVED 
DEC 0 8 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

To whom it may concern: 

Re: Electric Rate increase to be effective Jan 1, 2015 1)\(1-37 
I am writing to state my objection to this rate increase. Being a retired person, this increase would be a 

hardship on my budget, as I live on a fixed income. I ask that you please reconsider your decision for 

this rate increase. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Connie Hurt 

2307 N. Main St. 

Hazard, KY 41701 
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